
      

    
 

 

 

 

 

On 27
th
 and 28

th
 November, 2014, the 2

nd
 year Leading Program 

students of Nagasaki University conducted a seminar for the 3
rd

 

year medical school students of the same university. Themed 

“Time to think about your career”, the seminar was a follow-up to 

an earlier seminar held in the preceding semester for the 4
th
 year 

medical school students by the first generation of the 2
nd

 year 

Leading Program students. The activities carried out during the 

seminar were the same for both days and consisting of self-

introduction, group discussion and career path presentation by 

students with medical background. The leading program students 

were also introduced to the basics of research, which paved way 

for an elaborate overview of the Leading Program. During 

discussion sessions, the medical students were able to 

impressively communicate in English with foreign students and 

were stimulated to begin to think about their future career, as 

evidenced by the feedback from group discussions and pre and 

postseminar questionnaires. Besides benefiting the medical 

students, the preparation and execution of the seminar activities 

also acted to sharpen the Leading Program students’ skills in 

public presentation/communication, event organization and time 

management. 

 

 

 

 

DATE: November 27
th

 and 

28
th

, 2014 

 

VENUE: Nagasaki 

University, Sakamoto 

campus, Medical Faculty 

 

 
 

Organizer: 2
nd

 Year Leading 

Program Students 

 

PARTICIPANTS: 3
rd

 Year 

Medical School Students of 

Nagasaki University 
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